Reference: FS548617132
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 23/2401/FUL
Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,
Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Patricia Friel

Address: 7 Roseleigh Close Twickenham TW1 2JT
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Having moved to Roseleigh Close in the mid 1980’s, this quiet corner of Twickenham has been my home for a
long time. There have been numerous applications for development of this plot and each time the Council has seen fit to
deny the development. If you look back in the Council records you will see my strong objections to each proposal in the
past and my views have not changed.

| strongly object to the development of this plot as it will lead to lead to a loss of privacy, decline in visual amenity, loss of
nature conservation, and overdevelopment with uncharacteristic design and appearance on this small Close.



